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life

Dear Lakeview Family,

This Sunday morning, June 20, Brian Payne will be preaching from the Lakeview pulpit for the first time as 
our pastor. My heart is filled with gratitude to the Lord for calling Brian to be our pastor. Personally, I am 
looking forward to sitting under his teaching. Let us welcome Brian and Heather, and their children (Ella, Nate, 
Seth, Ava and Seefen) not only with open arms but with our faithful prayers. “Give thanks to the Lord for he 
is good” (Psalm 136:1).

JESUS CHRIST:  THE GLORY OF GOD REVEALED

On Sunday, June 27 and continuing through Sunday, August 8, Brian and I will be preaching a series of sermons on “Jesus Christ:  The 
Glory of God Revealed.” He will preach four times and I will preach three times. Pray for us as we prepare and preach on the greatest subject 
in the universe:  The Lord Jesus Christ.

June 27	 Jesus Christ:  Supreme Over All Things
	 Colossians 1:15-20

July 4	 Jesus Christ:  Fully God and Fully Man
	 John 1:1-18

July 11	 Jesus Christ:  Lord of Time and Eternity
	 Philippians 2:5-11

July 18	 Jesus Christ:  Builder of the Church
	 Matthew 16:13-19

SUMMER READING

As is my custom at the beginning of the summer, I once again encourage you to invest some time in serious reading which will edify your 
soul. This year I am suggesting two recent books and three Christian classics. In Letters to an American Christian, Bruce Ashford, who is a 
professor at Southeastern Baptist Seminary, addresses from a Christian worldview, issues of the relationship between Christianity and the 
hot-button political issues of our day, such as sexuality, race, political correctness, immigration and a host of other issues.

I highly recommend David Platt’s latest book, Something Needs to Change.  As you read this book, your heart will be stirred with a renewed 
passion to make your life count for the glory of God among all the nations.

(Continued on to Page 2)

July 25	 Jesus Christ:  The Mystery of Godliness
	 1 Timothy 3:14-16

August 1	 Jesus Christ:  The Radiance of God’s Glory
	 Hebrews 1:1-4

August 8	 Jesus Christ:  Worthy of All Worship
	 Revelation 5:1-14
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VBS DONATIONS NEEDED

Every year our Lakeview family is so gracious to donate items for 
VBS. Individual snack packs would be great. Here are the items we 
need this year:
CHILDREN:

•	 Oreo Cookies (Original & Golden)
•	 Chips-Ahoy Cookies 
•	 Goldfish
•	 Lays Potato Chips

WORKERS:
•	 Salty Snacks (chips, dip, cheese, crackers)
•	 Fresh Fruit
•	 Homemade Sweets (desserts and breads)

Donations may be dropped off in the Fellowship Hall early next week 
(June 21 or 22). Thank you! 

PINE COVE CAMP IN THE CITY I JULY 19-23

Camp is coming to Auburn this summer and we need your help! Register 
at www.pinecove.com/summer-camps/day-camps/

NEEDS:
•	 Host Homes
•	 Nurses (1 per day)
•	 Scholarships for Lakeview Children

Contact Jennifer Vail if you would like to help with any of these needs at 
jvail@lakeviewbaptist.org. We will have a limited number of need-based 
partial and full scholarships available. See Jennifer to apply.
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PASTOR’S PEN CONTINUED

If you have never read Knowing God by J. I. Packer or Mere Chris-
tianity by C. S. Lewis or Pilgrim’s Progress by John Bunyan, then 
you have missed out on growing your mind to think Christianly about 
God, the Christian faith and the Christian life. I hope you will choose 
one of these three classics to slowly and carefully digest this summer. 
Personally, I plan to re-read Bunyan’s Pilgrim’s Progress, which is 
the most widely read book in the English-speaking world other than 
the Bible.

For the Glory of King Jesus,
Al Jackson

P.S. Pray for Vacation Bible School

BAPTISM COMMITTEE COUPLES NEEDED

The baptism committee  is a great ministry and they are in need of some 
volunteers. If you are interested in serving on the baptism committee for 
two non-consecutive months of the year, please contact Laura Gray at  
lgray@lakeviewbaptist.org or call the church office for additional  
information. Volunteers assist the baptizing minister and the  
candidate for baptism in robing and redressing. Also, you would be 
responsible for laundering the robes and towels and returning them 
to the church.

cliff ’s notes
ON FAMILY
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CHAIRS AVAILABLE

We have many used metal folding chairs that have come from the youth 
center and other areas of the church building. These are available at 
$5.00 per chair. Please email me at jwilkerson@lakeviewbaptist.org if 
you have an interest.

jim’s
JOTS

@lakeviewauburn

stay connected
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BENEVOLENCE UPDATE

Through the benevolence fund, the Lakeview faith family continues to 
help many people caught in tough times. God Word says, “He who is 
generous to the needy honors His maker” (Proverbs 14:31). Our God 
has a tender heart toward those in need. Through your generosity we 
have helped with lodging, food, water and light bills, rental help, food 
pantry, grocery cards and even some gas expenses. With most, if not 
all, the gospel has been shared. Please know that the benevolence 
account is not in our budget. All the money given and the needs that 
are met are through your individual gifts to the benevolence fund. I 
continue to be amazed at your generosity. You can give by check or 
online designated for “benevolence.” Thank you again. You are an 
amazing and generous family.

In the service of the easy yoke,
Tom

LAKEVIEW HOMESCHOOL ENROLLMENT

Lakeview Home School Ministry is accepting applications for enrollment 
for 2021-2022. Lakeview member families may pick up an application 
form in the church office or on the Lost and Found counter in the lobby. 
Forms are due July 1.

Also, enrollment is open for on campus classes to any home schooled stu-
dents in the community. To see a description of courses and a schedule for 
elementary, junior high and high school classes, visit lakeviewbaptist.org, 
and under “ministries,” select “Christian School.”

We have openings for high school math teachers. If you have an expertise 
in math and an interest in teaching, contact home school coordinator 
Deborah Stabler at stablerlhsm@gmail.com.

LADIES COFFEE & CONNECTIONS

Lakeview Ladies’ Ministry welcomes back Coffee & Connections  
fellowship nights this summer. Save the date for July 8 and July 29. 
Details to come.
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DISCOVER LAKEVIEW CLASS
SUNDAY, JUNE 27
FOLLOWING THE MORNING SERVICE

Are you interested in joining Lakeview or just finding out more 
about us? The Discover Lakeview Class is for you. Bro Cliff and 
Bro Al walk through what we believe as a church, membership, and 
our covenant. WE NEED A RESERVATION FROM YOU WITH THE  
NUMBER ATTENDING FOR LUNCH AND CHILDCARE. The class will  
follow the morning service in the fellowship hall. Please email Laura 
Gray at lgray@lakeviewbaptist.org to reserve your spot.
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